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I was at the recent meeting in Abq on this matter and I believe that delaying the implementation is
the best solution. Once NM OSHA and entities work together to diversify this across the board to
work better for everyone, I believe then is when it should be enacted. Right now, there are too
many requirements of the rule that will hurt and effect contractors, business and government if this
was to be pushed forward. I don't see the need for this rule to be forcefully put in place, due to the
lack of statistical information or even claim information in relation to this. Also, many and most
Employers are currently taking action to implement a safe environment in relation to Heat Illness. A
reconsideration for when this is made law and to work with effected parties should be done.


